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Attention Residents:  
 

Notice of Upcoming Sewer Construction Yale 
Avenue West from Winona Street to Leola 

Street 
 
Starting the week of November 21, 2016, we will begin a fourteen week project to 
install a new relief sewer to provide additional capacity to the sewers in the area. 
 
During Construction: 
 Your water and sewer service will not be interrupted and will your recycling 

and garbage collection will not be affected. 
 There may be some parking and traffic restrictions. Please follow the posted 

road signs.  
 

To keep your children safe, please keep them away from the construction site at 
all times. 
 
We will restore any damaged boulevard and pavement areas as soon as 
possible in the spring. 
 
We understand that this project may cause you some inconvenience and disruption and 
we appreciate your patience as we complete this necessary work. 
 
Funds from the City’s budget will pay for this project. 
 
Darco Enterprises Limited is the contractor for this project. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact Mark 
Falconer, of CH2M, the City’s consultant on this project, at 204-488-2214 ext. 
73055 during regular business hours or by email at Mark.Falconer@ch2m.com.  
The after-hours emergency number is 311. 
 

 


